



20th February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our celebration of British Science Week, we are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to visit Thinktank Birmingham Science Museum on 15th March 2024.

Pupils will be taken to the museum on the school mini-bus and will return in time for their normal transport home at 3.15pm.

To help to fund this trip we are requesting a donation of £5 towards the cost of the entrance fee and transportation.

You will need to provide a packed lunch for your child unless they are entitled to a free school which will be provided.

This is an exciting opportunity to enrich their science learning and as the theme for this year's Science Week is Time we are looking forward to collaborating with the history department.

If you have any questions about the trip please contact Mrs Adams.

Please complete the reply slip and return to school by Friday 1st March.

Kind Regards, Mrs S Adams	
Permission Slip	
I give permission for my child	to attend the trip to Thinktank
Birmingham Science Museum.	
I enclose a donation of £5	
Signed	Date













HOME & HOSPITAL TUITION SERVICE

Albright Education Centre South Tipton Campus Site Alexandra Road Tipton West Midlands DY4 7NR

Telephone: 0121 533 5806